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30th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Christmas Jumper Day – Thursday 8th December 
 

Thursday 8th December is Christmas Jumper day and on this day the children will be able to come to school 

in their own clothes wearing a Christmas jumper or something festive. 
 

To support this, we are asking that the children bring in a food item as a donation to our local food bank, 
B30 Foodbank.  The food items need to be brought to the office on Thursday 8th December. Please see the 

lists below of their current needs, taken from their website: 

 

 
Rubery Swop Shop have been collecting Christmas Jumpers and if any family needs them, they have a shop 

on Rubery High Street or they are contactable via social media.  
 

If you have any spare Christmas Jumpers, please do bring them into school and we will find homes for 
them. 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs Greep 

Year 6 Teacher & PD Lead 


